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Dr. Bob Lawson, Superintendent

To: Bob Lawson, Superintendent and School Board Members
From: Jinger Carter and Cindy Cloutier

Date: June 17, 2024

Re: 90-Day Probationary period

We are writing to respectfully request that the Board consider revoking the 90-day
probationary period for classified employees before being allowed to contribute to the
Kentucky Public Pension Authority (KPPA).

As you are aware, classified employees are essential to the smooth operation of our
schools and play a vital role in supporting our students’ education. However, the current
90-day probationary period creates a barrier for these employees to contribute to the
KPPA, which can impact their long-term financial security and retirement plans.

Revoking the probationary period would demonstrate our school district's commitment to
supporting our employees’ well-being and financial stability. It would also align with our
district’s values of equity, and supporting our employees’ success.

We believe that this change would have a positive impact on our employees, our schools,
and our community as a whole. We would be happy to discuss this matter further with
the Board and answer any questions that you may have.

Thank you for considering our request.

Cindy Clolier

Director of Finance
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